
Special Meeting  September 24, 2018 
 

 The Board of Directors of the Edgewood-Colesburg Community School District held a special 

meeting in the Edgewood Board Room, on Monday, September 24, 2018. President Schilling called the 

session to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 Directors Present: Travis Gudenkauf, Kenneth Faust, Robert Schilling, Matt Elliot, and Dan 

Venteicher.  

 Also present: Superintendent Rob Busch and Board Secretary Melissa Conner. 

 Visitor: Julie Miller, Elise Bergan, Delaney Bergan, John Romig, Carston Calderwood, Tammy 

Harris, Billie Thein, Bev Conner, Kari Miller, Bob Brown, Eden Gaul, Penni Gaul, Matt Gaul, Carmen 

Uldrich, Chase Forkenbrock, Brad Bockenstedt, Todd Moser, Josh Demmer, & Nic Stelken. 

 Director Gudenkauf motioned to approve the agenda. Director Venteicher seconded the 

motion. Motion Carried 5-0. 

 Director Gudenkauf motioned to approve the Little League to do concrete work at the 

Community Dreams. Director Elliot seconded the motion. Motion Carried 5-0. 

 With no further business to come before this board for consideration at this time Director Faust 

motioned to adjourn the meeting at 6:10 p.m. Director Elliot seconded the motion. Motion Carried 5-0. 

  

 
 

_____________________________         ___________________________ 

Robert Schilling, President          Melissa Conner, Secretary 


